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Shortlisted for Chambers of the Year 2018
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We are delighted to announce that we have been shortlisted for Chambers of the Year at the Eclipse Proclaim Modern
Law Awards 2018. The award ceremony will take place at the Lancaster Hotel, London on 18th January 2018. For a full
list of those shortlisted please click here.
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